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     5th Class in Halloween dress up 

 

   
Welcome to our CUS Junior School Newsletter.  

At the end of each term the children in the  

Junior School will write their own articles for the Newsletter. 

This has been a busy term and we hope you enjoy the articles 

and photographs which give a wonderful “Snapshot”  

of Junior School life! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inside the Classroom 

 
3rd Class filled us in on their progress so far this term. We will hear from another class next term! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service of Commitment  
 

For our service of commitment each boy in both Mr. Bodkin and Mr. O’Brien’s 

class brought in a shoe box or a cereal box. Then we got an A4 sheet of paper 

and put one gift of the Holy Spirit that stood out to them the most and wrote it 

down on the piece of paper, decorated it and then stuck it onto the shoe/cereal 

box. We then brought them down to the oratory and displayed them in front of 

the altar along with our confirmation books. 

 

The mass was started with a lovely hymn. Readings and prayers were read by 

the boys. Half way through the ceremony both students from Mr. Bodkin and 

Mr. O’Brien each walked up to the altar with their promises in an envelope 

attached by a string and  placed them on the tree beside the altar 

 

Overall the boys and their parents enjoyed the evening, and this is the first 

stage of preparation for our confirmation. 

 

Robert Mulligan, 6
th

 Class 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun in Preschool  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Afterschool Halloween Camp   



 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 


